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PERRY TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian,  
 
If you are unable to understand the following information because of the language, please contact 
the teacher/tutor at your school for clarification.  
 
The office of English Language is also available to assist you in understanding important information 
being sent home.  
 
Parent Liaison, Maria Deese                                   Phone number: 789-3784 
Parent Liasion, Kjack William    Phone number: 789-3715 
EL Secretary, Maria Montiero                                   Phone number: 789-3720  
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 


